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Introduction: On 16th September, the High Commissioner for Human Rights 
presented a report which investigated allegations of human rights violations and 
serious crimes committed in Sri Lanka during the period of 2002 – 2011. The report 
provides specific recommendations to the Government of Sri Lanka and the 
international community for genuine transitional processes.  
 
This unique opportunity will take the form of open panel discussion with Sri Lankan 
civil society representatives from different ethnic and religious communities. They will 
share their responses to the report and discuss steps need to be taken for truth, justice, 
accountability and reconciliation in the country.  	
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